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St. Mary’s Academy Charter School (K-6)

BREAKFAST:
**Assorted whole 
grain cereal

(reduced sugar),  
breakfast crackers, 
fruit, fruit juices 
and a choice of milk 

flavors offered 
daily.**

Available milk 
flavors:
1% White

Fat Free Chocolate

LUNCH:
Assorted milk,fruit

and vegetables 
offered daily

BREAKFAST:
WG PANCAKE 

BREAKFAST STICK

LUNCH:
PEPPERONI PIZZA OR 

PBJ SANDWICH

BREAKFAST:
WG PANCAKE 

BREAKFAST STICK

LUNCH:
PEPPERONI PIZZA OR 

PBJ SANDWICH

NO SCHOOL

TEACHER 
WORKDAY

BREAKFAST:
WG PANCAKE 

BREAKFAST STICK

LUNCH:
PEPPERONI PIZZA OR 

PBJ SANDWICH

BREAKFAST:
BREAKFAST TACO

LUNCH:
BEEF NACHOS OR 

HAM/CHZ SANDWICH

BREAKFAST:
SCRAMBLED 
EGG/TOAST
LUNCH:

CHICKEN SPAGHETTI
OR 

HAM/CHZ SANDWICH

BREAKFAST:
BREAKFAST TACO

LUNCH:
SPAGHETTI 

W/MEAT SAUCE
OR HAM/CHZ SANDWICH

NO SCHOOL

TEACHER 
WORKDAY

NO SCHOOL

TEACHER 
WORKDAY

BREAKFAST:
WG BISCUIT

LUNCH:
HAMBURGER W/CHEESE 
OR PBJ SANDWICH

BREAKFAST:
WG BISCUIT

LUNCH:
HAMBURGER W/CHEESE 
OR PBJ SANDWICH

BREAKFAST:
WG BISCUIT

LUNCH:
HAMBURGER 

W/CHEESE OR PBJ 
SANDWICH

BREAKFAST:
WG PANCAKES

LUNCH:
BEEF/BEAN BURRITO 

OR 
HAM/CHZ SANDWICH

BREAKFAST:
WG PANCAKES

LUNCH:
PORK TAMALES OR 
HAM/CHZ SANDWICH

NO SCHOOL

TEACHER
WORKDAY

NO SCHOOL

TEACHER 
WORKDAY

BREAKFAST:
ASSORTED 
WG CEREAL

LUNCH:
CHICKEN TENDERS OR 

PBJ SANDWICH

BREAKFAST:
ASSORTED 

WG CEREAL/TOAST

LUNCH:
MINI CORN DOGS OR 

PBJ SANDWICH

BREAKFAST:
WG CEREAL/TOAST

LUNCH:
SWEET/SOUR 
MEATBALLS OR
PBJ SANDWICH

BREAKFAST:
WG PANCAKES

LUNCH:
STEAK FINGER OR 
HAM/CHZ SANDWICH

St. Mary’s Academy 
operates CEP which 

provides all 
students breakfast 
and lunch at NO 
CHARGE for the 
2025-2026 school 

year.

Welcome Back 
to School!

NO SCHOOL

TEACHER 
WORKDAY

Menu is subject to 
change based on 

product 
availability.
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Insert School Name Here

Announcement text goes
here.

Copy and paste the Texas 
icon as many times as you 
need to place on the days 
your menu features Texas 
products.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.



October 2025
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Insert School Name Here

Announcement text goes
here.

Copy and paste the Texas 
icon as many times as you 
need to place on the days 
your menu features Texas 
products.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.



November 2025
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Insert School Name Here

Announcement text goes
here.

Copy and paste the Texas 
icon as many times as you 
need to place on the days 
your menu features Texas 
products.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.



December 2025
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Insert School Name Here

Announcement text goes
here.

Copy and paste the Texas 
icon as many times as you 
need to place on the days 
your menu features Texas 
products.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.
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Insert School Name Here

Announcement text goes
here.

Copy and paste the Texas 
icon as many times as you 
need to place on the days 
your menu features Texas 
products.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.



February 2026
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Insert School Name Here

Announcement text goes
here.

Copy and paste the Texas 
icon as many times as you 
need to place on the days 
your menu features Texas 
products.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.
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Announcement text goes
here.

Copy and paste the Texas 
icon as many times as you 
need to place on the days 
your menu features Texas 
products.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert School Name Here
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Insert School Name Here

Announcement text goes
here.

Copy and paste the Texas 
icon as many times as you 
need to place on the days 
your menu features Texas 
products.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.
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Insert School Name Here

Announcement text goes
here.

Copy and paste the Texas 
icon as many times as you 
need to place on the days 
your menu features Texas 
products.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.
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Insert School Name Here

Announcement text goes
here.

Copy and paste the Texas 
icon as many times as you 
need to place on the days 
your menu features Texas 
products.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.
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Insert School Name Here

Announcement text goes
here.

Copy and paste the Texas 
icon as many times as you 
need to place on the days 
your menu features Texas 
products.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.

Insert menu 
items here by 
editing the text 
box.


